
 

 

VILLAGE OF CENTERTOWN 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 19, 2023 
 

The special  meeting of the Board of Trustees of Centertown, Missouri, was called to order at 

6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 19, 2023, by Chairman Brown, in the Village Hall at 1227 

Broadway.  On roll call, the following members were present: 

 

 Adam Brown 

 Paula Hinshaw 

 Debra Baker  

 Heather Hunger 

 Travis LePage  

 

Trustee Hunger made a motion to accept the tentative agenda as published, Chairman Pro Tem 

Baker seconded.  Passed on voice vote.   

 

LONG-TERM INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING DISCUSSION 

Chairman Brown told the Board that due to not receiving any additional funding, the 

$5,000,000 already approved by the Federal government appears to be all the Village will have 

to install a wastewater system.  The Board discussed the options at this point to address the 

wastewater needs of the Village.  The Board agreed that a public meeting needs to be 

scheduled to get input on where the community wants to go with continuing to pursue a 

wastewater system; an item will be placed on the agenda for the September 26, 2023, regular 

meeting to set a date for a public meeting. 

 

There being no further business, Chairman Pro Tem Baker made a motion to adjourn, Trustee 

Hunger seconded.  Motion passed on voice vote. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled for September 26, 2023. 
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